
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                12th May 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Try to be a rainbow in someone else’s cloud’ 

 
 

September 2023 
 

Please note, starting from September 23,  
all state funded mainstream schools will be 
expected to provide  a compulsory school 
week of at least 32.5hrs. For this reason, 
starting in September, our school day will 
begin at 8.45am and end at 3.15pm. Nursery 
hours will remain the same. 
 
Term dates for next school year are 
available to view on Parentapp and school 
website. If you require a paper copy, please 
see the school office. 

Eurovision 
 
We have enjoyed a great week of activities 
to celebrate Eurovision. On Thursday we 
enjoyed a live performance from Jamie 
Higgs, a local singer and ex pupil – the 
children had a fantastic time joining in with 
Jamie’s songs and playing instruments. Today 
we were immersed in an online concert 
brought to us by Resonate Music Hub. Check 
out Twitter and Seesaw for pictures! 
 

 
 

Congratulations 
 

We are so proud of Niveda in 2H who 
entered the Boat of Hope competition and 
has been selected as one of six winners out 
of 300 entries.  Her artwork will be 
displayed in the Anglican Cathedral in 
May/June as part of the exhibition.  
 

A huge congratulations! 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
 
 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       97% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          93%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           94% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           90% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           96% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           95% 
 
Only 2 classes in green this week – 
well done to Bluebells and 
Snowdrops for great attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
94% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

 
Dojos are given to every 
child in school before 

registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50am 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB  
8:00 – 8:50AM 

(doors close 8:15am) 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
3:00 – 5:30PM 

 
 
 

Y2 
 

During this month, end of KS1 assessments will 
be carried out with Y2 children. It is most 
important during this time that children have a  
healthy breakfast, are punctual and have good 
attendance. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

15  May  Multiskills 3:00-3:45pm 
16  May  Reception Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
17  May  Yoga 
19  May  1D Biscuit Day 
19  May  National Numeracy Day 
25 May  RG Class Assembly 9:00 Infant Hall 
25 May  Break up for half term 3:00pm 
26 May  Inset Day (school closed) 
 
 

LSSP Cricket Festival 
 

Well done to our team who took part in a 
Cricket Festival today at Sefton Cricket 
Club  – they were amazing! 
 

 


